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2007 Board Members 
President – Ed Bronikowski 
Vice President – Steve Lyons 
Board Member – Marie Murray 
Board Member – Paul Ehmer 
Secretary – Eric Kirschner 

Officers & Chairpersons 
Treasurer – Bob Donaldson 
Landscape Committee – Marie Murray 
Architectural Committee – Gary Sauner 
Social Committee – Ella Lyons 

Tollgate Social Calendar 
The committee has planned three events for the 
2007 calendar.  A Garden Party in May, fall 
picnic in September, and a holiday party in 
December.  Invitations will be sent to each 
homeowner prior to each event: 

Garden Party ..............................  May 20th 
Fall Picnic ................................... September 23rd 
Annual Homeowners Meeting...  November 13th 
Holiday Decorating of Tollgate..  December 11th 
Holiday Decorating………………….December 1st 
Holiday Party..............................  December 9th 
 

Welcome new neighbors! 
Have you noticed your trash bags ripped open or 
heard loud sounds in you backyard? 
 
Please welcome a new family of raccoons to 
Tollgate.  A mother and a few babies are living in 
a tree right outside of Tollgate behind 108 and 
110. We contacted Animal Control but no need 
for concern; she is safe and may relocate as soon 
as housing prices drop. 

Development on Cherry St. 
Homeowners within 150 ft. of 103 Cherry St. 
have been invited to a meeting at City Hall to 
discuss the demolition and construction of a new 
single family home.  The meeting is required 
under the Chesapeake Bay Preservation 
Ordinance. 

 

 

 
 
What is that smell in the water? 
From April 7 through May 7, 2007, the 
Washington Aqueduct water treatment plants 
switch their secondary disinfectant from 
chloramine (chlorine combined with ammonia) 
to free chlorine. The resulting chlorine taste and 
odor is normal and poses no health risk.  
 
Dialysis centers, medical facilities, and aquatic 
pet owner should take precautions. 
 
The City of Falls Church will also conduct 
routine maintenance by flushing water mains 
during the day. If you have any problem with 
discoloration in the water due to the presence of 
sediment, you can contact the City’s water utility 
customer service division at (703) 248-5071. 
Garden Party in May 
Please join your neighbors on Sunday, May 20th 
from 5:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. for a Progressive 
Garden Party. Plan to tour three beautiful 
gardens here in Tollgate and enjoy food and 
drink. Look for invitations in your mail soon! 
Any questions, please contact Ella Lyons      
(703) 536-7441. 


